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I would like to object, in the strongest possible terms, to this planning application for 45 houses on the 
banks opposite the iconic and historic Abbotsford House. No amount of flimsy planting to provide a 
“screen” will allay anyone’s sensibilities to the atrocious impact it will have on the view from the very much 
loved Abbotsford House, which attracts visitors not only from Scotland and the rest of the UK but 
WORLDWIDE. 
 How anyone in the planning office can take this application seriously is quite staggering. 
The world is going mad enough already without further irritations like this. By all means build 45 houses, 
but just NOT where they intrude on a National Treasure like Abbotsford. 
Shame on the planning Officials involved for not throwing this application straight out. 
Sophie Tulloch 

 
 


